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Voluntary bird feeders!
The College for Sustainable Development of the University of Pécs has officially joined the Bird Friendly School Program of the Hungarian Ornithological and Nature Conservation Society. We talked to Anna Varga, research associate of the Department of Ethnography of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences of the University of Pécs, and lecturer of the College for Sustainable Development.
What does the term " Bird Friendly University" mean?
Other institutions of the University have already joined the Bird Friendly Program of the Hungarian Ornithological and Nature Conservation Society, for example the Klimo Library and one of our training schools, but the aim of the College for Sustainable Development is to promote and raise awareness for bird conservation at the university level. As a first step, we have installed bird-friendly equipment in the courtyard of the building on Rókus Street to help birds breed and feed.
